Parker, Bill

From: Gephart, Albert

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2004 11:02 AM RWC QA ed
To: Parker, Bill

Subject: RE: Cliff Berry-Tampa Draft Permit Inifisle . Dazta

Leaving at noon today. Will be out of town until the 12th. | will try to get back to you on the 12thif | can.

Sincerely,

AFG

Albert F. Gephart, Engineer IV

Hazardous Waste Section

Division of Waste Management

Phone: 813-744-6100 Ext. 372

Fax: 813-744-6125

email: albert.gephart @dep.state.fl.us <mailto:albert.gephart @ dep.state.fl.us>

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most wrilten communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public
records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.



